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Greetings,                                                                                                October 2024 

Paul and Micky’s trip was so busy, there wasn’t enough room on last month’s newsletter to tell you 
about everything.  There was lots of bush clearing going on. Paul was usually in the middle of it, 
helping where he could. The ball court also got new basketball posts with rings/nets and a touch up 
on the paint job. It looked great. 

By now the garden should be covered with small plants. When we were there the land was prepared 
and lots of seeds were planted. All the pigs were sold except two pregnant  sows who gave birth just 
a few days later. 

 

The children are in their last school term for the year!  Please pray that 
God will work in their hearts and minds and help them finish STRONG 
as they study hard and do their very best! 

New Road Missions 
Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org
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http://www.newroadmissions.org
http://www.thefold-sa.org


September and October birthdays were celebrated this month. 
Hiyab (9) and Sesi (8) from September  and Tshego (11) from 
October. 

Our prayer card for this year. 

We look forward to the future and pray for the children who will be helped. If you would like to 
volunteer at The Fold, please contact Jim Walter. His contact information is listed at the bottom of the 
first page of this newsletter.  Groups are especially encouraged to come, there are lots of projects in 
the works, and help is needed.  If you would like to make a donation you can use this link: https://
newroadmissions.org/give 

God Bless,  Paul and Micky Prince
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